
Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Preliminary Adequacy Review, Reclamation Cost Estimate, Lyons Quarry, M1977-208 - Request for Extension
1 message

Erik Estrada <erik.estrada@cemex.com> Wed, Aug 16, 2023 at 8:51 AM
To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Mr. Lennberg: 

 CEMEX kindly requests an additional 30-day extension to the Division’s Preliminary Adequacy Review – Reclamation Cost Estimate decision date from August 17, 2023, to
September 17, 2023.   We appreciate your consideration and understanding.

Regards,

 

 

 

 

Erik Estrada

Plant Manager

Lyons cement plant Address: 5134 Ute Hwy, Longmont, CO 80503, USA
Email: erik.estrada@cemex.com
www.cemex.com

 

   CEMEX Lyons’ Environmental Management System certified according ISO 14001:2015

 

Don’t forget Our Protocols | Behaviors That Save Lives is essential to keep our employees and families safe and we must not lower our guard especially if we’re traveling
during the Holidays! Are you doing your part? I know I am!!

 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY: The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information. It is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above. If
you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication, and the information contained in it, is
strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and immediately destroy all copies of the original message.
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